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I urge you to support the passage of this bill. I believe that voting in person will 

restore integrity to our electoral process and inspire greater participation in our 

democracy. While I understand that in-person voting may be inconvenient for some, it 

is important to recognize that life often presents challenges, and our civic duty 

requires that we overcome them to ensure our voices are heard. 

 

The current voting system is costly, inefficient, and prone to errors or potential fraud. 

It is time to reform the system. We must prioritize cleaning our voter rolls, eliminating 

mail-in ballots, and requiring valid identification to vote. After all, we are required to 

present ID for many other aspects of life, so it is only logical that we do so for one of 

the most important acts in shaping our future. 

 

Please consider the long-term benefits of these changes and pass this measure to 

help restore confidence in our voting process. Thank you for your consideration. 


